Drop in Surgeries with PCSO Deborah Sleeman, Devon & Cornwall Constabulary.

Welcome to the latest edition of my newsletter.  
The following information is what I have received whilst on foot patrol over the last month & from my latest Drop in Surgery which was held on 6th April 2013.
COCKWOOD
On Saturday 6th April at around 6.30pm a resident in Cockwood witnessed a dog killing and stealing a Cockrell from their back garden.  This dog had pushed down a 4 foot fenced off area to access the bird and the owner is sure the only reason it did the deed was due to hunger.  The dog was described as a Husky Type breed but could have been a cross.  It had long legs and was of medium build. The markings on the dog where mostly light grey in colour with speckling of light brown in the body but more prominent around the mane and tail.  The dog looked well kept and around 2-3 years in age.  

Even though no offences had occurred at this time, I am keen to identify the owner of this dog to be rest assured that this kind of occurrence does not happen again. If the owner, or anyone who knows this dog, could please contact me, I would be most grateful.

I would also like to remind dog owners that they have a duty of care to keep their animals under control, especially in any public place. 

STARCROSS

I am pleased to announce that the youths who were reported damaging the safety flooring in the park situated in Bonhay Road have been identified and are being dealt with in the most appropriate manner.
I have been receiving a lot of reports of children knocking on people’s doors all over the village.  This past time seems to be having quite an effect on the elderly residents in the area and they are getting quite scared of these occurrences.  Could I ask parents to talk to their children about the consequences of this past time and how it can affect residents?
I have been informed of residents blocking the road in Well Street.  Could I ask that when you are loading/unloading your vehicles, it be done as swiftly as possible to minimise disruption to other road users. Could I also request that road users be patient whilst waiting for the residents to load/unload their items.  Thank you

I and my colleague PCSO Saul Bunce would like to thank all the members of the Twinning Association for our invite to the annual Pancake festival.  We both had a lovely time, thoroughly enjoyed being spoilt and spending time with all the locals from Starcross and France!
Talks were given to all the children at Starcross, Kenton & Cockwood Primary Schools regarding rail & Sea safety.  This was received well and it seems the Easter Holidays went by without any related incidents.

The next Surgeries will be held on Saturday 4th May 2013 at the WESTBANK charity shop, The Strand, Starcross at 10am, Dolphin Inn in Kenton at Noon & Sainsburys Shutterton Bridge at 2pm.
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